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BACK TO THE U.S.A.! 
Sr. Margie Wolf returns home to the U.S.A.  Attached is a letter from Sr. Rita Cammack, 
General Minister, with more details! Welcome Home Sr. Margie! 
 
PRAYERS FOR THE RESPOSE OF THE FOLLOWING SOUL: 
Sister M. Magdaline Mardihastuti, osf, who died on August 15, 2023.  She was born on December 

26, 1937 and professed on February 5, 1961.  Sr. Magdaline was a member of Most Holy Trinity 

Province in Semarang, Indonesia. 

 

 
SR. SUE ARTONE-FRICKE’S TRAVELS: 
September 25-29  St. Louis for RCRI Conference  
October 5-28  Brazil for pre-general chapter  
 
 

 


